
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 3/26/2015 5:51:44 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Requesting a letter/certificate for 50th Wedding Anniversary

Title: Mrs.
First Name: Bonnie
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Sparks-Sansbury
Suffix: 
Street Address: 905 Thomas Avenue
Street Address 2: 
City: North Myrtle Beach
State: SC
Zip: 29582
Phone: 

Email: bssans@hotmail.com

Affiliation: South Carolina Resident
Message:
Dear Governor Haley,

I am writing to you today to see if you will send my sister and brother-in-law a letter/certificate of 
recognition for their 50th Wedding Anniversary. We are having a surprise party for them on the 
19th of April and I would love to give them a certificate from you.
They truly adore you and I know they will treasure something sent from you recognizing their big 
day. Party is 19th but anniversary date is the 10th.

Anniversary date: April 10th

Their names:   Fred and Diane Sansbury
Their address: 807 St. James Lane
               Florence, SC 29501

If you can do this, please mail to: Bonnie Sparks-Sansbury
                                    905 Thomas Ave.
                                    North Myrtle Beach, SC 29582

This will be greatly appreciated. Thank You!!!!


